Subject: Re: International students

Date: Wed, 26 Mar 2003 12:50:24 -0800

From: Andrew LaManque <lamanqueandrew@fhda.edu>

Organization: Foothill De Anza Community College

To: John Fleming <flemingjohn@fhda.edu>

CC: "Swensson, John" <swenssonjohn@fhda.edu>,

     "Cheung, Marilyn" <cheungmarilyn@fhda.edu>

John, I am glad you were able to get what you needed.

By my estimate, about 20-25% of ESL enrollments in the Fall of 2002 were from students on F1 visas.

Andrew

--

Andrew LaManque

De Anza College Research and Planning Officer

Foothill De Anza Community College District

408-864-8777

